Executive Office : McGill University, Montreal Telephones: MA 2664 and MA 9181 - Local 15

Ve The
Graduates’ Society of McBill University

Publishers of ““The McGill News "

9th October, 1931.

COPY FOR SIR ARTHUR CURRIE,

sean Charlemagne Bracq, EzQes
Les Ombrages,

Keene,

New Hampshire,

Dear Hr. Bracg,-

I have received from the Principal a message

eoncerning your kind fer speak on the subjoet of ¥efill

ReViSit and Cambral to the Graduates of MeGill,

Old

M CGi" when we will look forward to taking advantage of the opportunity

which you hove afforded us.

Ve hope that we shall heve an oceaslon when
the Sradustes are gathered together durlyng the coming winter

Unfortunately it is now too late to arrange
thls to take place during the Crad.ates' Heunion next week
as the Programme has been filled to overflowing already.

Tharking you on behalf of the Craduntes for

the suggestion which you conveyed to the “rincipal,

Very sincerely yours,

Executive Secretary,

REUNION OF McGILL ALUMNI
OCTOBER 14, 15, 16, 17,-1931




